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April 6, 1965

Present: All commissioners.

County Agent - Smith

Discussed rearranging of office space and presented plans to achieve this. The
entire office force will be moved upstairs and the lower area now occupied by

Mr. lancaster will be used for storage and meetings. The commissioners agreed

to contact Mr. W. B. Peterson and ask him to come speak with Mr. Smith about this.

Water and Sewage for the Nursing Home

Mr. John Williams and Mr. Schull reviewed plans sent to the commissioners
concerning this project. These gentlemen said they are meeting with the town
commissioners today and would present a copy of these same plans to them.

Mr. Guyther was called in and it was explained to him that there would be a
sewer line from the nursing home crossing some privately owned property.

Mr. Williams suggested getting an easement from Mr. Gough, the owner, so that if
this had to be dug up for maintenance, it could be done.

Mr. Williams suggested a meeting between the town commissioners and the county
commissioners to resolve how the cost for this would be divided. Tt is his
opinion that the water line should be an 8 inch line and he highly recommends this.
He also recommends giving a set of plans to the hospital for their study, as they
are going to share in the cost.

It was suggested that Mr. Williams go ahead and prepare a bid proposal. He will
talk this over with the town commissioners and the hospital and suggest having
one member of each board meet with the commissioners.

Meeting adjourned.
Approved,

il ’

- Bbeastl.

F. Elliott Burch, President





